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Alert!  Watch for Black Ice 
Watch the temperature graphic on the link below.  It charts the 
readings from a temperature sensor embedded in the pavement. 
When it drops to 32˚ or lower, conditions are ripe for “black ice” at 
the Aerospace Center.  Alert pedestrians and drivers are the 
number one defense against black ice.  Be informed.  Be safe. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/weather/Temperature2History.gif  

Demolition Project Now Underway 
“What are they doing now?” is the question most asked when the 
fence went up around the former base cafeteria and COM.  The 
question gets answered in a big way later this month when the 
bulldozers show up.  The demolition project got started this week 
with some interior prep work.   

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

Facebook Page Clears 100th Fan 
As part of a continual effort to build a caucus of local, state, and 
federal supports, the Port Authority maintains a Facebook fan 
page.  Last week, the page accepted its 100th fan.  That may not 
sound like much, but only one other port authority in the nation 
has more fans than we do. 

GO TO:   http://facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

  

 


